MEMORANDUM


TO:
Michael McGovern, Town Manager


FROM:
Maureen O’Meara, Town Planner


DATE:
January 4. 2010


SUBJECT:
Shore Road Path PACTS Grant application

Please find attached a grant application from the Town of Cape Elizabeth to PACTS requesting $600,000 to construct a portion of the Shore Road Path. The grant application has been prepared in accordance with the Town Council’s direction to staff at the September 14, 2009 meeting to pursue grant funds to construct the path. The total estimated cost to construct the path is $980,000, however, the PACTS grant funding for pedestrian and bicycle improvements is limited to $600,000 total for the region.

As described on the attached page, the preliminary grant application must be submitted by January 8, 2010. The final application is due February 12, 2010 and endorsement by the Town Council is necessary by February 27, 2010 in order to be considered for funding.

The application would be submitted with copies of the Shore Road Path Final Report, which is not attached to this draft. Please let me know if you have any comments or revisions.
